

THE ROTARWAVE



THE ROTARY CLUB OF SURFERS PARADISE

http://surfersparadiserotary.org

PO BOX 5267, Gold Coast MC. 9726 Volume 75 Issue 23 – 03.02.20

Meetings - Monday 6.30pm - Fables Restaurant - Mantra Legends Hotel - Surfers Paradise







RIP Mark Maloney

President Adrian

DG. Harry Bolton

Date	10.02.20	17.02.20	24.02.20
Chair	Trevor	Jeff Bignell	Donna
	Taylor		Gillett-
			Shaw
Door	Bert Shenko	Bill Crouch	Stuart
			Fairley
Fellowship	Sue	Phil	Alan
_	Montgomer	Dunsford	Guignon
	у		
Toast	Sheila	Secretary	Sgt. Peter
	Ponting	Donna	
Thanks	Stuart		
	Fairley		
	Board		
	Meeting		

Forthcoming program

Date	Speaker	Topic
10 Feb	Sandra Doumany	"Fodder for the
		West"
	Joseph	My Year in
	Christensen	Switzerland
17 Feb	Tom Lesobre	An update on
	Our French	meeting up with his
	exchange student	parents
24 Feb	T.B.C.	

Alteration to Previous Advice

For those attending Griffith University on Tuesday 11 February, the start time is now 9.30am.

UNIVERSITY VISIT Bill White

There will be a presentation of our \$8,000 towards the malaria project at Griffith University on Tuesday 11 February at 9.30am. It is expected to take 1.5 hours as they intend to show us some of the workings.

GETTING THERE::

I just wanted to let you know that there are FOUR parking spaces allocated to your people in the Glycomics area on Tuesday. The parking spots are actually in the boom gate area of Glycomics and somebody will be there to help you through the boom gate.

If possible come into Griffith University from Olsen Ave. Turn right off Olsen (if you are coming from the South) into Parklands
Drive (Gold Coast University Hospital on your left) and quickly take the first Right into University Drive. Go straight ahead on University Drive (past the Aquatic Centre on your right) and when you come to a round-about take the Left exit and proceed over the rise. That will bring you into the Glycomics area and you'll be able to see the Institute for Glycomics building and the boom gate.

Just another reminder re the lab session with Dr Danielle, everybody needs to wear covered shoes.

With warm wishes and many thanks for all your support. I am sure it will be a great morning.

Graham

Golden Wheel Villas Dinner

President Adrian thanked all of the members who contributed to the event with food, setting up and managing the evening. Special mention for Bill White who organised the residents

The responses from the residents have been very positive. The food was great and plentiful. The tables set up to eat at enhanced the comfort levels both for the residents and ourselves. The drink tickets and the raffles went over very well Though, I did hear a member remark that he didn't get a ticket. Funny that!

The rain made a timely appearance to send everyone home.

Next Monday's Program

It will be a full night.

We have a speaker on "Fodder for the West" who will be introduced by PDG Sandra Doumany.

We also have our exchange student, Joseph Christensen, who spent last year in Switzerland to tell of his experiences. Joseph will be off to university later this month.



Not to brag, but I just went into another room and actually remembered why I went in there.

It was the bathroom,but still....



